
 
 

 

 
Three ELL students from Odyssey: The Essential School located at the Tyee 
Educational Complex in SeaTac, went to Washington, D.C. through the Close Up 
Foundation for a week in May with their teacher Timothy Chang.   The students worked 
hard to prepare for the trip and spoke in front of the SeaTac City Council and SeaTac 
Rotary Club to raise awareness of their trip.   
 
To learn more about the students and their trip to our nation’s capital, please click on 
the link below: 
 
 
http://www.hsd401.org/ehighlights/2011/05/31/StudentsExperienceDCCloseUp.aspx 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted June 8, 2011 
Lesa Ellis 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information Notice 
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